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REGISTRAR GENERAL’S DIRECTIVE (COVID-19/ORIGINAL DOCUMENATION): 
 
The Registrar General’s Directive dated March 18, 2020 (entitled “Registrar General’s Directive (COVID 
19/ORIGINAL DOCUMENTATION) is extended to allow for consultation on legislative or regulatory 
changes which may be required to make the interpretation permanent.  The Directive will continue until 
such time as it is expressly revoked by this office (which will coincide with any necessary regulatory or 
legislative changes).  For greater clarity, this Directive will continue in effect beyond the period in which 
the Province of Nova Scotia is asking Nova Scotians to practice social distancing. 
  
   
Sincerely, 

  
Theresa Graham 
Registrar General of Land Titles 
Theresa.graham@novascotia.ca 
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